
October is Fire Prevention Month 
 

 
 
The Emergency Response Committee would like 
to remind everyone of a few points about fire 
safety. 
  
In the event of a fire drill, do you know/remember 
what you need to do? Key things to remember: 
 
1) Always choose the closest exit upon hearing 
the fire alarm. 
 
2) Help or assist anyone near you needing help. 
 
3) Know that the “gathering point” for all exit 
doors, except James Street, is the sidewalk in 
front of the Patton House, move south to the 
corner. For the James Street exit (technology 
room) please gather in front of Harvey’s Tales. 
Please do not go to your car or cross the street. It 
is important to stay out of the way of emergency 
vehicles and first responders.  
 
4) Please stay at the “gathering point” until an “All 
Clear” is issued. It is important that everyone is 
accounted for; at that point you can reunite with 
family members. If students are involved, they 
will stay with RE teachers until the “All Clear” 
also. 
  
We encourage you to have practice fire drills in 
your home with family members.  
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